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Streamlining the Downtown Development Process – Update 
on Infrastructure Analysis and Potential Expansion of 
Program Area 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That a copy of the May 13, 2019 report of the General Manager, Community 

Services Department be forwarded to the Standing Policy Committee on 
Environment, Utilities and Corporate Services for information; and 

2. That the request to change the scope of work for Capital Project 2458 – City Centre 
Plan Phase 4 (Civic Precinct Master Plan), to support the preparation of a City 
Centre Action Plan, be approved. 

 
History 
At the May 13, 2019 Standing Policy Committee on Planning, Development and 
Community Services meeting a report of the General Manager, Community Services 
Department dated May 13, 2019 was considered.  Your Committee received letters from 
Chris Guerette, Saskatoon & Region Home Builders’ Association and Brent Penner, 
Downtown Saskatoon. 
 
Attachment 
1. May 13, 2019 report of the General Manager, Community Services Department 
2. May 12, 2019 Letter from Chris Guerette, Saskatoon & Region Home Builders’ 

Association 
3. May 12, 2019 Letter from Brent Penner, Downtown Saskatoon 


